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Submission: To whom it may concern, 
 
I do not agree with The State Government's proposal to reduce the number of councils in NSW. I think it would be detrimental 
to the population to amalgamate the councils of the City of Sydney with Botany Bay, Randwick, Waverley and Woollahra. 
 
This forced merger would have a population of over 500,000 people but have no increased responsibility or authority which is 
detrimental to the population of those areas not to mention costly costly and disruptive. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Sophie Harrington 
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